
 

 
   

   
  

     

 

    
    

   

     
     

  
  

   
   

  

  

   
  

      

  
  

   
    

   
   

 

               
                 

                          
                       
     

Janca, Andrew 

Wednesday, October 7, 2015 10:36 

Latest SNRA materials, data 

From: Janca, Andrew 
Sent: 
To: --- PII ---
Cc: --- PII ---
Subject: 
Attachments: Draft_(U)_SNRA_2015_Working_Papers_201500522.pdf; Draft_(U)_SNRA_Technical_Appendix_draft 

20150529.pdf; (U)_2015_SNRA_Findings_draft_20150529.pdf; SNRA 2015 data v07c 20151007.xlsx 

--- PII --- – 

I don’t know what’s going on with the SNRA, but these are the last versions that I’ve seen (they’re the last versions 
we sent out to the SNRA Working Group or anyone else).  We should have more finality by the time you all are 
ready to cite or quote something (I’m assuming that will be some months from now). 

The dates in the filenames aren’t quite correct (our fault – just an oversight), so if you happen to have a version 
with exactly the same filename it may be an earlier version than these.  Actual content dates: 

 Working Papers:  22 May
 Technical Appendix:  9 June

o 2015 content: 29 May
o 2011 2nd half:  9 June [includes corrigenda sheet from January version that we circulated

throughout the project]
 Findings:  9 June

Please expect the Findings to change.   
I helped create these ambiguities too.

We have later versions of the Technical Appendix (with different titles to avoid future confusion), but they’re still 
rough pre-first-draft (i.e. not even circulated internally yet) and probably still will be come next spring. 

Data is a working spreadsheet, so it includes tabs in addition to the plain data sets in front. 

Andrew Janca 
Program Analyst 
National Integration Center, FEMA 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Phone: (202) 786-0937 
Mobile: (202) 679-7991 
andrew.janca@fema.dhs.gov 

Warning: This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal and state law governing electronic communications and may contain confidential 
and legally privileged information such as found under 49 CFR 1520 or the Privacy Act of 1974. It should not be communicated to any person, or agency, unless 
disclosure is in performance of official DHS duties and there exists a valid need to know. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply immediately to the 
sender and delete this message. Thank you. 
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